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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 The Christmas Season is now over. We return to Ordinary Time and 
will remain so until Ash Wednesday, February 17th. Most of our life is in the 
ordinary. To everything there is a season. Let us stay focused on Jesus each and 
every day, regardless of the time or season.
	 We are now going to start our next Called to Renew Project. We will be 
removing the carpet in the Church sanctuary and replacing it with hard wood 
flooring. This project will take two weeks, give or take to complete. There may 
be times when masses will take place in the school pavilion. We are now used 
to this however so it will not be too much of an inconvenience, I hope. Thank 
you for all that you do for our wonderful parish.
	 The work of our parish continues. RE and HS Confirmation continue 
to meet online. A special thank you to all of our wonderful teachers and 
volunteers. Holy Trinity School is doing distance learning right now as well. 
When it is safe to do so, students will be allowed to return to campus. The 
safety and health of our parish community is my number one priority.
	 I just want to share with you all what Maria and her husband Ernesto 
do every day to keep our parish clean. They are our amazing custodian team. 
Every single night our Church undergoes a deep cleaning. Our bathrooms and 
classrooms are cleaned every night as well. Ernesto and Maria, you two are a 
blessing to our parish. Thank you for all that you do. God Bless and reward 
you both.
	 Our parish office will be closed on Monday January 18th as we celebrate 
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. We will only have one mass at 8:00am. The Church 
will be locked after the 8:00am mass. Let us continue to pray for our beautiful 
nation. Peace is needed now more than ever. May God Bless us all as we 
prepare for our new president. Pray for him and for all of our government 
leaders. Let us pray that God will guide us all as a nation.
Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Baptism of the 
Lord was $7,574.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy 
Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Keeping children safe when using the internet, 
can be challenging. It is important to establish 
basic guidelines for when your kids can go 
online, what sites they can visit, and whether 
they are allowed to use social media or watch 
videos. For more information on helping 
kids stay safe when using the internet, while 
making their experiences fun and productive, 
visit http://www.missingkids.org/en_US/
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HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL 
LOS DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: 
canten, oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes 
de las siete a nueve de la noche en la escuela.

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

Titles given to St. Joseph was a man of strong 
faith. Spend this week praying with St. Joseph. For 
example:
1.Recite the Litany of St. Joseph for persecuted 
Christians. Byzantine Catholics have the option of an 
Akathist to St. Joseph.
2. Pray an approved prayer to St. Joseph on the 19th 
of any month.
3.Honor Joseph with an act of piety or approved 
prayer on a Wednesday, the day traditionally 
dedicated to St. Joseph.
4.Entrust one’s daily work and activity to the 
protection of St. Joseph the Worker.

When any of the above is combined with confession, 
holy Communion, and prayers for the Pope’s 
intentions, you are opening yourself to a life of grace. 
Spend this week learning more about St. Joseph and 
other plenary indulgences available in the Year of St. 
Joseph.

Consectration to St. Joseph – Feb 16th is the next 
start date, it will culminate on St. Joseph Feast Day, 
March 19th! Details to follow next week.  

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph - join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each month at 6:30pm (online). Email 
HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


